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Kearney Agricultural Research and Extension Center

Bed Bug Policy for Dorms

In response to the worldwide increased incidence of Bed Bugs, we have established a policy to reduce the probability of dorm occupants bringing in Bed Bugs.  If we get an infestation, the dorm will be closed.  If the dorm is closed, the occupants will need to find and pay for alternative accommodation.  
To help reduce the risk of Bed Bugs in the dorm, we are requesting that dorm occupants:
1. Wash all clothing, bedding and linens with hot water and on a high dryer setting immediately prior to coming to the KARE Center.  Delicate items can be frozen for 7 days if they cannot take the high heat.

2. Inspect all items for Bed Bugs prior to coming onto the KARE Center—especially any suitcases and clothing.  If Bed Bugs are found, the individual cannot use the dorm until items are suitably treated.

3. Buy all food supplies after coming to the KARE Center.

4. Bring only personal clothing and bedding items that can be washed and dried on high heat or frozen for 7 days. 

5. Do not bring any cardboard boxes from their home to the dorm.

The dorms receive periodic applications of reduced risk pesticides to help prevent a bed bug infestation.  Material Safety Data Sheets (MSDS) of the products are available upon request.  Dorm occupants must follow all instructions prior to, during and after dorm pesticide applications intended to help prevent Bed Bug infestations.  These may include, but are not limited to:
1. Moving all personal items off of the floors
2. Placing all clothes in closets or drawers

3. Placing all food in cupboards or refrigerators
4. Placing all dishes, utensils, pans, etc., in cupboards or the dishwasher

5. Staying out of the dorm from 9:00 am until 4:00 pm on the day of the application

